
 
IETE Students Meet-29th Nov 2014. 
 
 
Dear Students, 
 
Greetings to you all from IETE. 
 
As you are aware that we at IETE are concerned and are regularly in touch with the 
MHRD/AICTE to recognize AMIETE/ALCCS/DipIETE, as our students are suffering, including 
those who have passed AMIETE/DipIETE/ALCCS.  
 
Recently MHRD has constituted an “AICTE Review Committee” for restructuring and 
strengthening the AICTE to address imperatives and challenges in the Technical Education, 
wherein we propose to represent IETE & its courses and hopefully, we feel that something 
concrete may emerge for our thousands of students who are suffering, may be allowed to 
appear in examination regularly with recognized qualifications. The committee has asked the 
stake holders and the public to submit their suggestions on the above.  
 
In view of the above mentioned facts, I propose to submit to this committee a Memorandum 
with all the details of AMIETE recognition along with a list of our corporate members, who have 
passed AMIETE and are holding good positions in the Government/Industry, so that MHRD should 
come to know about our students’ standing in Govt Depts. & Industry. 
 
In order to strengthen our proposal, I propose to have a “Students Meet” on Saturday 29th 
November 2014 at 6:00 p.m. at Delton Hall, IETE, New Delhi-110003. All students are invited to 
register their names and attend this meet where we can exchange views. To strengthen our 
stand, kindly join hands with us.   
 
Prior to students’ meet, students are requested to attend 20th “Sir J C Bose” Memorial Lecture 
on “Emerging Applications of Millimeter Wave Frequencies". Accordingly students are to 
come and be seated in the Delton Hall by 1545 hrs. The students’ meet shall be held 
immediately after Memorial Lecture with a tea break in between.   
 
Looking forward to your active participation with all your students colleagues on 29th November 
2014.  
 
 
With Kind regards, 
 
 
Smt Smriti Dagur 
President 
IETE 


